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Dear Prayer Partners, Friends, and Loved Ones, July 14, 2010 
 
In twelve hours I will be boarding an airplane for Guatemala. 
  
But first let me tell you what God is doing through Rigo's ministry in 
two cities in Panama.  He has returned to the city that is known as the 
center of the of that countries drug trafficking.  Most of you cannot 
imagine what it would be like to be preaching in a service where you 
hear gunfire close by.  Please pray for Rigo's safety and for him to be 
used mightily the next five nights of Crusades in Panama. 
  

 
One of the nights where mostly young people and 

young adults accepted Christ. 
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Taking down information from this young father who 

had just accepted Christ. 
 

 
Please pray for my dear friend Jack Watson and myself as we travel 
throughout the western part of the mountainous regions of Guatemala.  
Beginning Friday and finishing Monday night God has given me the 
opportunity to preach ten times in five cities during those four days.  
Many of the roads we will travel will increase my pain levels and like 
always the only time I will not have pain is when I am standing up 
preaching a message from God. 
  
Each of the ten messages and the radio and television interviews will 
be challenges to godly Christians to go up on a mountain to spend the 
night praying or crying out to God to send revival to their country. 
  
Many of those attending the meetings will be Guatemalan Christians 
who are known as intercessors.  I will be blessed to have the 
opportunity to encourage prayer warriors to spend many nights crying 
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out to the Lord to visit their country and asking him to know HIS 
presence in their midst. 
  
God has provided funds to allow us to make this trip.  We are grateful 
to those who stand with us in prayer and by providing finances that 
allow us to accept invitations where God can use us mightily for his 
glory. We try to be good stewards of God's money by cramming 
everything we can do in to the shortest period of time.  
  
We never know when lack of finances will keep us from accepting an 
invitation for a trip that we know is of God.  Because of this we are 
grateful and are proper stewards of the money that some of you 
sacrificially give to make it possible for us to obey God's call on our 
lives. 
  
Yours for a great revival in 2010, 

Charles and Judy Moore and Rigoberto and Laura Vega 
8687 Lemon Ave #2 San Jose, Costa Rica 
La Mesa, CA 91941  

 
www.moorereport.com  
mocb@aol.com  
 

All Gifts to this Ministry are tax-deductible and should be made out and 
mailed to: 
                 CSC:  Mission to Latin America 
                 3357 Pecan Hollow Ct. 
                 Grapevine, TX 76051 
 


